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Visiting our local 
community 
The children went on a field trip down Mutley Plain to 
experience the different shops and landmarks in our local 
community. They read road signs, visited a variety of shops, 
including a florist, the bank, a post office, the Polish shop, and 
a coffee shop, where we had a cup of hot chocolate! The 
children got to experience using a machine to pay money into 
the bank, posting a letter and buying food items with unusual 
labels.
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Healthy BBQ! 

While the older children are 
away visiting Chapel Porth next 
week, Classes One, Two and 
Three will be getting together 
for a summer “BBQ”! We will 
be making healthy food items 
with the children and then 
coming together in the 
playground, weather 
permitting, to enjoy each 
other’s company and share the 
delicious foods each class has 
made. 

Francesca 

I am sure the children have 
been coming home and telling 
you all about our class pet, 
Francesca the chicken. 
Unfortunately, Francesca has 
grown so much over the past 
few weeks that we have had to 
re-home her. She is now living 
happily in Mrs Hall ’s garden 
where she can continue to 
grow  and enjoy the freedom 
and space that she deserves. 
Mrs Hall has promised to keep 
us updated on her progress! 

CLASS ONE 
Summertime!
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Special Guests! 
As part of National Bookstart week, we were very privileged 
to have a visit from Harrison’s parents who regularly go out in 
their boat to find sea creatures that can be displayed at the 
National Marine Aquarium. Mr and Mrs Dawe kindly brought 
in a selection of crabs, prawns, starfish and other creatures for 
the children to look at and learn about.

The talk was very informative and the children even had the 
opportunity to touch some of the sea creatures if they wished! 
We are very grateful to Mr and Mrs Dawe and would like to 
say a great big Thank You! 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on 
Thursday during our story and craft sessions. The children 
have also been talking about the teddy bear sleepover we are 
hosting after school on Friday at 6pm! They are very excited! 
Please don’t let them bring their favourite teddy, though, as 
the teddies will be spending the weekend in school!!!
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General notices and 
reminders: 

• Towards the end of term, we 
are planning on putting out all 
of the lost property we have 
accumulated. Please watch out 
for a notice on the notice board 
to let you know when this will 
be. Any items not collected on 
that day will be donated to 
charity. 

• We look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible at our 
annual sports’ day at Mount 
Edgcumbe on Tuesday 28th 
June. 

• As I’m sure you are all aware, 
this week is National Bookstart 
week. You should all have 
received a letter about the 
different events we have 
planned including: a visit from 
two parents bringing in live sea 
creatures; a trip to the 
Aquarium; story and craft 
sessions for parents and 
children; a teddy bear 
sleepover. We look forward to 
seeing as many of you as 
possible at the parent events.  

• For any parents who are 
interested in learning more 
about the Early Years please 
visit www.gov.uk/early-years-
foundation-stage.

http://www.gov.uk/early-years-foundation-stage
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